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Contact: First Selectman Rudy Marconi                             FOR IMMEDIATE 

RELEASE 

              selectman@ridgefieldct.org  or pio@ridgefieldoem.org  

 

 

Ridgefield, CT July 8, 2022: 

On Wednesday July 13, 2022, the Board of Selectman will vote on the proposed Affordable 

Housing Plan. The information provided in the July 7, 2022 publication of the Ridgefield 
Press was incorrect. The plan requires a vote of the Board of Selectman only.  

There have been several Public Hearings at which the public were invited to share their 

opinions.  

The Planning & Zoning Commission will review the plan at their next scheduled meeting on 

July 12, 2022.       
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SIGN UP FOR RIDGEFIELD ALERTS TO RECEIVE UPDATED TOWN EMERGENCY 

MESSAGES AND OPT IN FOR COMMUNITY INFORMATION AT:  ridgefieldalerts.com    

Or use the QR code below:  
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